
From: Bradley Kirscher <bradkirscher@gmail.com>
Date: Fri, Feb 2, 2024 at 3:03 PM
Subject: Re: fire safety inspection for 712 Maryland Ave W; fee due today
To: <torrance.harriel@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

I received a final notice for your $239 fee that said that I had until today, Feb. 2, to pay it or it would be assessed to
the property taxes on 712 Maryland Ave W. I went to the DSI office at 375 Jackson and was told that the fee plus a $150
administrative fee was already sent to the county for assessment, so I could not pay at the DSI office. I was then told to
contact you and you could have the $150 administrative fee reversed. Please let me know if you are able to do so. Thanks.

Brad Kirscher
bradkirscher@gmail.com
(612) 964-4326

On Fri, Oct 13, 2023 at 2:25 PM Bradley Kirscher <bradkirscher@gmail.com> wrote:
I received a notice of an inspection scheduled for 9:30am on October 17 for 712 Maryland Ave W, St. Paul 55117. I would
like to reschedule for either October 18 or 24 if possible. Please let me know if we can reschedule the October 17
appointment.

Brad Kirscher
bradkirscher@gmail.com
(612) 964-4326
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